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		2020 NEC Scholarship Application Now Open






		The Rance R. Willis Planner Development Scholarship application process for the SGMP 2020 National Education Conference (NEC) is now open! 

All completed applications are due by 5:00 pm EST
﻿ Friday, December 6, 2019.






				Complete the Scholarship Application












		SGMP’s Gilmer Institute of Learning awards NEC scholarships to meeting planner members in order to increase planner attendance at the NEC. Increasing the number of planner members in attendance allows SGMP to improve the return on investment for our SGMP supplier and planner members through increased networking opportunities. SGMP scholarship recipients also benefit from the robust educational offerings provided at the NEC.

The scholarship is available to planners who would not be able to attend the NEC without this financial assistance. The scholarship funding is from revenue received from the silent and live auctions held during the NEC.

Associate supplier members who plan meetings or conduct site selection functions for government meetings are also eligible to apply.

The chapter scholarship process should not begin until SGMP has announced the 2020 NEC Scholarship recipients, which will be in late January 2020.

If you have any questions, contact the Gilmer Scholarship and Certification trustees, Chele Clark at Chele.clark@coag.gov and Bobbi Barkley at bobbi.barkley@hilton.com. 
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